
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR MASCOTEERS  

 

What a year 2022 has been, we have continued to successfully run most of our 

clubs with very little funding, we have started a few more including the Equine 
Therapy, Teens Gym Sessions and Yoga courses, Gymnastic club, they have all 
been brilliant. 

• We had a fun filled Pride 

• Rambling walks 

• Fed the homeless from our Monday Cafe 
• Started our Brighton Divergent Group for our autistic adults 18-30 
• had the screening of the movie Murmur, which had one of our lovely 

mASCot kids in the lead role. 
• any many more projects and activities 

We have pushed for mASCot to get well and truly on the map with statutory 
services to improve all things for our families, and we will continue to fight for all 
of you in the new year. 
 
But most of all we have all supported each other, we have been overwhelmed 
with all the support you have all been giving each other, that’s what mASCot is 

all about. 
 
We look forward to all the new meet ups in the new year and meeting some 
members, old and new, so welcome to all our new members, and thank you to 
all our existing members for helping make mASCot the great support 

community we are, and as always a massive big thank you to Team mASCot 
for all the amazing hard work, time and energy they all put in to keep mASCot 

running  

 

BIG LOVE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EACH AND EVERY ONE OF YOU  
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